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Dinton - Dalwood Letters 

 

 
‘Dinton’,  
 
9th March, 1829 
 
My dear George, 
 
There has been a sad delay in sending the Calves’ Stomachs which I promised you, but it was unavoidable. 
The barrel containing them is now going off to Portsmouth, and is now to be forwarded by the Waterloo, 
at present lying there. I hope they reach you safely in time. As you always interested yourself a great deal 
about the Catholic question when in England, I think it will amuse you to see the debate upon it as a 
Government measure, and I take the opportunity of sending the newspapers of the last two days 
containing it. Nothing else is talked of here at present, and many are very violent on the subject, but from 
the majority in its favour it is supposed the Bill will be carried in both Houses. I am just informed that your 
pigs did not sail on the third of this month in the Calista (Captain Hawkins). Freight has been paid, and I 
have a bill of ladings, which I will send you by Captain Parry.  
 
With my kind love to Margaret and the little boy, 
 
 
   Your affectionate Mother, 

 
Laetitia Wyndham 

 

 


